
Welcome to our class!

Message Board
Hello Families,

It’s hard to believe October is already here! The
past few weeks have been full of excitement
in our classroom. The children are becoming
more confident and curious each day. It’s been
wonderful to watch them explore new
concepts and participate in hands-on activities   
together.

This month, we’ve introduced exciting new
themes and lessons, from learning about
community helpers to practicing letter
recognition and counting skills.

We’re also thrilled to welcome Karin, our
newest classmate! The children have been
excited to make a new friend, and we look
forward to having her as part of our learning
journey.

I’m excited for the fun and meaningful
experiences ahead as we continue through
the month. Thank you for your continued
support!
Warmly,
Ms. May

What we learned!
Community helpers 
We've had fun discovering what
roles many of our parents play in
keeping us safe, healthy, and
happy.
Literacy

Letter recognition “B”, “P” and “N”
Numeracy

Counting up to and recognizing
number “5”
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Upcoming Theme!
Numeracy

Counting up to and recognizing
number 6

Literacy
Letter recognition “L”, “V” and “W”
Letter review “B”, “P” and “N”

IMPORTANT DATES!
October 14th, 2024 (Monday)
Sports Day (No School)

October 25th, 2024 (Friday)
Preparation Day (No school)

October 26th, 2024 (Saturday)
HALLOWEEN PARTY

SEPTEMBER 27TH, 2024 (SUNDAY)
HALLOWEEN PARTY (MAKE-UP DAY)


